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I strongly oppose the Emerson Creek Wind Project. It will be invasive, litter our farmlands
with 655 foot tall creatures, and, I doubt, it will bring in more tax revenue. We citizens of Erie
County have already been scammed with the Pipeline promises. We do not need more.
Respect your power on behalf of your fellow Ohio citizens and deny any further consideration
for this wind project.

Marian Hancy
Huron, OH
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